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Centre for Health Information Annual General Meeting 
 
St. John’s, NL: The Newfoundland and Labrador Centre for Health Information will hold its 
Annual General Meeting tomorrow, Wednesday, September 25, 2019. 
 
The event takes place at the Ramada Hotel, 102 Kenmount Road in St. John’s at 1:00 p.m.  
 
About the Centre for Health Information 
 
The Newfoundland and Labrador Centre for Health Information (NLCHI) is a crown agency 
of the Provincial Government.  
 
NLCHI is responsible for: 

 Providing quality information to health professionals, the public, researchers and 
health system decision-makers.  

 Supporting the development of data and technical standards; maintaining key health 
databases; carrying out analytics and evaluation; and, supporting health research. 

 Delivering provincial eHealth solutions such as the electronic health record and 
electronic medical record. 

 Leading a shared services approach to manage eHealth services across the entire 
provincial health care system. 
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For more information contact: 
 
Blair Medd, 
Director of Communications  
Tel: (709) 752-6111 
Email: Blair.medd@nlchi.nl.ca 
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